
 

 

The Education Department of SNEC is requesting your help in supporting the +1 initiative for 
Adventist Education. +1 is an initiative geared towards helping to provide resources for students 
and teachers that is above and beyond the reach of the local church or school budget. It will 
also help support professional development for are teachers. It will also be available as seed 
money to help with capital expansion projects at existing schools, in addition to helping to plant 
new schools throughout SNEC. 

+1 is not for tuition assistance, it is for the extras a classroom or teacher might need to enhance 
the education process. 

The request is for a 1% donation (thus the +1) each pay period to SNEC Education +1. There is 
a tagline on Adventist Giving/SNEC.  

Together we all can make a significant difference in the education of the students in our schools.  

Would you please join us in making +1 a dedicated support for Adventist Education. It is time we 
move our education program to the forefront. 

Thank you for prayerfully considering this opportunity. 

 

Your Education Team, 

Beverley Bucknor    Brian Allison 

Vice President for Education   Associate Superintendent for Education 

Cacilda Morris 

Administrative Assistant 


